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Richardson County Board ARPA Agreement

(KLZA)--Richardson County Commissioners voted to enter into an agreement
with Richardson County Rural Water District #2 to award $200 thousand in
ARPA funds to the Rural Water District when they met Tuesday.

Commissioners approved awarding funds to three entities who applied for funds
earlier this month.

The Board approved an agreement with Lake Mac Assessment, LL.C to provide
appraisal training for the Richardson County Assessor and assist in building
appraisal modes in the Computer Assisted Mass Appraisal system.

The cost will be $2 thousand for 20 hours of virtual training.

Matt Kasik, CEO of Region V Services presented the organizations annual report
to the Board and requested $14,886 in funding from Richardson County for the
next fiscal year.

After reviewing a quote from Matt Buckminster to provide professional spraying
services on a parcel of property on 709 Road, east of 660 Avenue which is north of
Rulo, Commissioners approved the quote of $5,500 to spray for Sericea
Lespedeza with the cost to be assessed against the real estate.

The property is in non-compliance of the noxious weed control regulations.
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